
Weekly Newsletter 

 Monday 4th February 2019 

 

 PLEASE NOTE: SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSING AT HALF 

TWELVE ON FRIDAY 15TH FEBRUARY. THIS IS TO 

FACILITATE STAFF TRAINING. GERRY’S BUS WILL RUN 

AT THIS EARLIER TIME AND LEAVE THE CHILDREN HOME 

AS USUAL. 
 

 School will be closed from Monday 18th February until Friday 22nd February for Mid 

Term break. It will reopen on Monday 25th February at the usual time. 

 

 Ballyhackett Primary Schools is a Health promoting school. ALL pupils are 

encouraged to bring a Healthy Snack to School. Please note that only water is 

permitted in water bottles during class times. 

 

 

Date Event Year Group Time 
 

4th February 
 

 Piano Lessons Whole School Morning 

5th February  Spanish  

 Multi Sports Club 

 Gaelic with Gavin 

 Soccer Round 3 
 

Whole School 
P4-7 

Whole School 
Football Team 

Afternoon 
After School 

Morning 
Afternoon 

 
6th February 

 Soccer Club 
 

 Whole School Assembly by TRAFFIC 

Whole School 
 

Whole School 
 
 

1.45pm-2.45pm 
2.45pm-3.45pm 

Morning 
 

 
7th February 
 
 
 
 

 Traditional Music Club with Mr 
Glasgow 

 P3/4 Shared Education Lesson in 
Ballyhackett Primary School 
Public Health Appraisals 

 

P4-7 
 
 
 

Reception 

Afternoon 
 

Morning 
 

Morning 
 
 

8th February   P1 Supporting Documents to have 
reached Ballyhackett 

  



 Please heed the advice contained in the letter about Road Gritting in the Winter 

Months. It is impossible to cover all scenarios so please take care and drive safely 

in the Winter Weather. 

 

 The Board of Governors would like to invite parents and other interested parties to 

a presentation on Monday 11th February at 7.30p.m. The Meeting will be on the 

subject of Integrated Schooling in Ballyhackett. The meeting will be held in Mrs 

McIlvar’s room. Your attendance would be greatly appreciated.  

 

 

 The IM HAPPY STEM Event has been postponed until 2nd March. This looks to be a 

very exciting day and is free of charge. Please register your interest on EVENTBRITE. 

 

 A PFTA Meeting has been arranged for Tuesday 26th February. New members are 

welcome. 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

I have read and understood the information on the half day school closure on 15th February. 

 

My child/ren________________________________________________________________  

 

will travel home by:                            bus                                              car 

please circle 

 

Signed:_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date:______________________________________________________________________  


